Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
The Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco hereby gives notice that the rule development workshop for Rule 61A-1.010 noticed in Vol. 32, No. 25, June 23, 2006 issue, F.A.W., which was scheduled to be held August 9, 2006 will be CANCELLED. When rescheduled, a notice of rule development workshop for the above rule will be published.
The person to be contacted regarding the rule is: Christina B. Norman, Senior Attorney, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Office of the General Counsel, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0750, (850)487-2563.
